
As another year draws to a close, I hope that you have enjoyed hearing all about what’s 

been going on in Reading at Hamble this year. It’s been great to see everyone getting so 

involved in things like the ‘reading raffle’ and World Book Day and I really hope that you’ll 

all be just as enthusiastic next year too. Have a great Summer holiday! 

Reading Round-Up 

June 2024 

What are we reading this half 
term?  

               Year R                  Year 1 
 
 
 
  

                     Year 2 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
    Year 3 and 4          Year 5 and 6 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Ask your child to tell you about the 
story they have been learning 

about!  
 

Summer Competitions! 
 

The School Library Service have given me lots 
of early information about what they have 

going on over the summer holidays—click on 
the pictures below to access .  

 
This year’s Summer Reading Challenge:  

 
 
 
 

Olympics Reading Activities: 
 
 
 
 
 

WWF Summer Reading Challenge:  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Don’t forget that all children have access to 
SORA E– Library using their Google Class-

room account. You should find your child’s 
username and password in your letters. 

 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/?gad_source=1&gclid=CjwKCAjwr7ayBhAPEiwA6EIGxClpJnqU0JLOx-La-zVh5liDXyjiPMX8amE-ry8A2dX758xfRrq9BRoCz6YQAvD_BwE
https://cdn-literacytrust-production.s3.amazonaws.com/media/documents/FamilyZone_The_Book_Olympics_YRP_5-12.pdf
https://www.wwf.org.uk/get-involved/schools/summer-reading-challenge#comp


Reading at Home 

Spotlight on… 
A very big Thank 

you to every Read-
ing Hero that we 

have had this year! If this is something 
that you think you could do next year, 
please let us know via the admin email 

account.  

Reading Heroes 

Poetry Corner 
Here comes summer, 

Here comes summer, 

Chirping robin, budding rose. 

Here comes summer, 

Here comes summer, 

Gentle showers, summer 
clothes. 

Here comes summer, 

Here comes 
summer -  

Woosh-shiver-
there it goes. 

 

Hamble Reading Passport  
 

As we get ourselves ready for the new school year, a 
quick reminder about our School Reading Passport 

seems helpful. Click the picture to see some recommen-
dations for your child’s new year group.  

I have been in contact with The 
Mercury Hub in Hamble to see 
what they will be up to over the 
Summer Holidays. They have let 
me know about their ‘Story Telling’ 
activities and their incredibly popu-
lar children’s quilling workshops 
too.  
Keep an eye out for their dates and 
times for these! 

A very big Thank you to Tesco 
Bursledon  and Miss Churcher  
for organising this amazing dona-
tion of books!  
We’re really looking forward to 
sharing these in  
school and  
having them in  
our shared areas  
and classrooms. 

https://www.hamble-pri.hants.sch.uk/reading-at-home-including-sora-e-library/

